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 9th September 2022 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

With the sad news of the passing of our Queen, Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, we would like to 
show our recognition of her service to our country.  

 

On Monday 12th September, children are welcome to come to school dressed in the colours of the 
Union Jack: red, white and blue. 

 

We hope you will support us with this, to celebrate a truly remarkable leader of our country.  

 

Kind regards, 

Red Hall Primary School 
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